
Extraordinary General Meeting on 27 June 2014 is cancelled 

Stockholm, 2014-06-26 16:00 CEST (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) --   

Shelton Petroleum AB (publ) owner of 28.8% of the shares in Petrogrand AB (publ), has today 26 

June 2014 withdrawn its request for an EGM in Petrogrand AB. Therefore, the Board of Directors of 

Petrogrand AB decided to cancel the EGM which should have taken place on 27 June 2014 13:00. 

  

This is a translation of the Swedish version. In case of any discrepancy between the English and the 

Swedish version, the Swedish version shall take precedence. 

  

For further information, please contact: 

Maks Grinfeld, CEO, phone: +46 8 5000 7810 

Mikael Wallgren, Chairman, phone: +46 8 5000 7810 

Certified Adviser First North: Mangold Fondkommission AB 

 


